### Dear Owners,

We want to ensure that every owner has the opportunity to participate in the voting process. If you have not yet returned your ballot, please check your mail for your voting material, which were originally sent out earlier this year.

The original voting package includes an envelope and a voting form. If you already submitted your vote, thank you!! If you did not receive your original voting materials or need a replacement, you may use the attached copy of the voting form. Please note that the return instructions are printed at the bottom of the attached form, and at this time, completed forms must be mailed in.

# **Electronic Voting - Pros & Cons**

## Pros:

- Increases owner participation by allowing convenient access
- Eliminates the need for proxy voting, reducing potential abuse
- Avoids repeated quorum calls and delays
- Saves time and money on printing, postage, and manual counting
- Creates a secure and auditable record of votes

#### Cons:

- Initial setup may require board approval and vendor selection
- Some owners may need technical support or prefer paper ballots
- · Bylaws need amending to formally allow digital voting

Thank you for taking part in this important process and helping to ensure broad community participation.

Sincerely,

#### **Board of Directors**